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Happy Holidays from the Alaska Avalanche Information Center here with your 
Christmas Snow Report thanks to support from our friends at Alaska Snowmobile 
Salvage and 95.5 The Pass.   
 
The stream of unstable, roller coaster weather is likely to continue this week. 
Following a few days of clearing, another round of snow is expected across the 
Kenai, Anchorage and Mat-Su through Christmas. Temperatures are predicted to 
hover near freezing, dropping off to the mid 20’s at night.  
 
Chugach State Park has a host of fat biking opportunities but be aware of icy 
conditions. Snow riders will need to head north on the Glenn Highway to Eureka or 
on the Parks to Petersville.  
 
Due to widespread, unstable snow conditions, it is critical to evaluate terrain 
carefully when traveling in the mountains.  Use cautious route finding and 
conservative decision making practices. Carry safety equipment, know how to use 
it and travel one at a time, regrouping in safe zones. 
 
The AAIC will be hosting a full day avalanche rescue workshop on Saturday, 
December 27th at Arctic Valley. Check Alaska Snow dot org for the latest snow 
conditions and training opportunities.  
 
If you’re still looking for safety gear for your Christmas giving, check out Eagle River 
Polaris Arctic Cat or Alaska Snowmobile Salvage for special holiday pricing.  
 
That’s it for this week. Have a safe, happy holiday and keep THINKING SNOW! 
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